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From: Sally Boyle 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 1:08 PM
To
Subject: File EB-2020-0246

As a seasonal property owner I am vehemently opposed to the Ontario Energy Board’s decision to eliminate the
seasonal resident rate class.  Our cottage may only be accessed for a few months of the year.  To be expected to pay
full rates is unconscionable.  I pay for the energy I use May through October. There is zero energy use the remaining
months.   To charge me without subsidization is grossly unfair and penalizes seasonal users of Hydro One services. I
would appreciate a response at your earliest convenience.  Thank you.

Sent from my iPad




